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Early Years Coding with BeetBot! 

We hope you all had a lovely, warm, and restful extended half term break. Looking ahead to next year, we’ve 

adjusted our term dates slightly and will be offering two inset days just before the summer half term begins. We 

hope this new pattern might give some families the opportunity to enjoy a well-earned break while avoiding the 

usual price increases during the main half term period. 

It could be a great chance to take advantage of better deals on days out or a short family holiday—though of 

course, we can’t promise the same sunny weather!  

Eid Mubarak! 

We would like to wish all our children and families celebrating a very happy and peaceful Eid. May this special 

time be filled with joy, togetherness, and celebration. 

Eid Mubarak from all of us at Hauxton Primary School! 

Statutory Assessments  

Parents of Year 1 and 4 pupils - please find additional advice on our website from the DfE about assessments 

taking place next week for your child.  

 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/our-term-dates
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/676e908e517edf5c74c83728/Phonics_screening_check_information_for_parents.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6724ae64c053e87b6a0a81e4/Information_for_parents_multiplication_tables_check.pdf


 

Swimming Season Begins at Hauxton! 

We’re pleased to let you know that the swimming season at Hauxton is starting next week! The children will have 

the opportunity to develop their swimming skills, build water confidence, and enjoy being active in the pool. 

Further details will be shared by class teachers. We’re looking forward to another fun and successful swimming 

season! We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to our wonderful community pool carers for their 

dedication, time, and continued support. Their hard work ensures the pool is safe, clean, and ready for the 

children to enjoy throughout the swimming season. 

We are incredibly grateful for everything they do—your efforts make a real difference to our school community! 

Happy Healthy Fortnight 

At Hauxton Primary, we are proud to celebrate Happy Healthy Fortnight each year—a special event that 

highlights the importance of living a healthy, balanced lifestyle beginning next week. Next week heralds the start 

of swimming at Hauxton too! 

Happy Healthy Fortnight focuses on many aspects of well-being, including emotional and mental health, physical 

activity, and healthy eating. Throughout the week, children take part in a wide range of activities designed to 

promote both physical fitness and overall well-being. During Happy Healthy Fortnight, all children will be taking 

part in age-appropriate discussions about the changes that occur as we grow. 

We believe it is important that children develop confidence and understanding about the changes they may 

experience—not only physical changes, but also emotional and social ones. Our aim is to help them feel secure, 

supported, and informed as they grow. 

As part of these lessons, children will explore topics such as: 

 How our bodies grow and change 

 Understanding emotions and how they might change over time 

 Developing healthy relationships and a positive sense of self 

We use a carefully selected range of resources to support these discussions in a safe, respectful, and inclusive 

environment.  

If you would like more information or wish to discuss the content in further detail, please do not hesitate to 

contact your child’s class teacher or a senior member of staff. We are always happy to talk with parents and carers 

about how we support children through these important topics. 

Happy Healthy Fortnight is a fantastic way to reinforce the healthy habits we encourage all year round, and we’re 

always thrilled to see the enthusiasm and energy the children bring to it. 

Summer Uniform 

We would like to thank you for ensuring your child wears the correct school uniform each day. Your continued 

support in following our school policies helps to reinforce the value of education and sets a positive example for 

the children. It is very much appreciated. 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/pshe


We believe that wearing the correct uniform and PE kit plays an important role in fostering pride in appearance, 

promoting a sense of community, and supporting our ethos of inclusion. We kindly ask that you check your 

child’s uniform—particularly footwear and PE kit—to ensure it meets our requirements. 

If you are experiencing any difficulties in meeting these expectations, please don’t hesitate to speak confidentially 

with a senior member of staff. We are here to support you. 

 

Our Pupils spend an average of 1.5 hours outside per day, more if involved in sports or 

outdoor activities. We are sun-safe and promote children wearing sun-hats, either 

broad-brimmed (bucket style) or legionnaire to shade the face, neck, ears and 

cheeks, seeking shade and covering up in hot weather. As ‘role-models’ to our youngest children we always lead 

by example. 

We ask that parents apply their own preferred sun-cream before children arrive at school each day. Please ensure 

that it is a suitable SPF, (50+) and in-date. Children may bring their own named sun-cream to school and apply it 

themselves; we find that most children are able, with some direction, to do this independently. Find out more 

about our accreditation here. 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

 

Reuben B Anjola A Asha P 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/uniform
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/our-sun-safe-accreditation
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar

